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We know how important security is to you, which is why MAT will be adding additional
 security features in the coming weeks. Here is what you need to know:

When you log into MAT, you will be prompted to input an email address or phone number.
 For any future MAT sessions, you will then be prompted to send an Authentication Code to
 this email address or phone number. Along with your username and password, this code will
 be used to verify your identity when logging into MAT.

In order to better understand this change, we have included a link with a demonstration of the
 process:
Using MAT Authentication Codes

This extra security step is to prevent unauthorized access to your account and maintain the
 security of your information. Should you need any assistance or have questions regarding this
 change, please do not hesitate to contact us at 334-353-0030.

Thank you,
The Alabama Department of Revenue

https://myalabamataxes.alabama.gov/files/cbt/TCA.htm



